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16.7.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I thought that I would start off with a quick reminder that things will look the same in school next week – 

we will still be operating in bubbles, have our staggered starts and finishes and ask that you wear a face 

covering and keep socially distanced on the playground. I will send a letter out next week letting you 

know about the arrangements for September. At this point I would like to say a huge thank you for your 

support with all of the restrictions this year – working with such understanding and considerate parents 

and carers has made all of our lives that much easier.  

There will be another chess in Rowntree Park from 10.30-12.30 next Sunday 18th July.  It’s for players 
aged 6-12 who know the rules and would like to play other juniors for fun with a little coaching on the 
side.   It will be in the sensory garden in the park.  It is completely free but players' parents must book in 
advance by texting Ben Rich .at this number - 07469159134 
 

Last week Sarah Wilson attended the ceremony to receive the British Empire Medal at the Lord 
Lieutenant's home in Bedale. She sent me this email “It was lovely, they read out the citation that had 
been submitted and it was obviously done by parents at the school, I think of children who were part-
timers during the first lockdown. As well as nice things about me, there were positive comments about 
the school, and the Early Years team, Sallie Fisher was mentioned by name too. I thought parents might 
appreciate knowing it's happened and that their words were very touching.”  
Thank you to all of the parents/carers who nominated Sarah it is lovely when one of our members of staff 
gets such public acknowledgement for their unstintingly brilliant work.  
 
As I have already said, I will be in touch again early next week with all of the information that you will 
need for September. Until then, stay safe and enjoy some lovely family time. 
 

Tina Clarke 

 
 

 
 


